
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 14-004 
 
DATE: April 29, 2014 
 
TO: Brian Koehler, Chairman, High Temperature Cyclic Durability Test 

Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Scott Parke  
 
SUBJECT: HTCT Testing from October 1, 2013 through March 31, 2014 
 
 No HTCT tests were reported this period. For current status, please refer to the October 2013 report 
TMC memorandum 13-050 available at:  
 
ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gear/htct/semiannualreports/htct-10-2013.pdf 
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cc: Frank Farber 
 Jeff Clark 
 HTCT Surveillance Panel 
 ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gear/htct/semiannualreports/htct-04-2014.pdf 
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